Good afternoon all, unfortunately due to covid-19 our May classes have been cancelled. We will
reschedule when this is over and there will be plenty of chances to get the required CEUS. June license
renewals will be pushed back as needed and no one will be at risk of losing their license over CUES
during this time. More info will be coming out as need but in the meantime stay safe out there everyone
and have a great day.
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